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Assessment:

The pharmacist, involved in this discovery, has reported this to the FDA. That same pharmacist also
contacted Meitheal and ABC to report the issue. Meitheal reported they believe the vials labeled as
"Phenylephrine" actually contain "Cisatracurium”. This is exceptionally concerning as it has the capacity to
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